
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the City of Wheeling, West Virginia will 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Wheeling City 
Council Chambers located on the first floor of the City-County Building, 1500 
Chapline Street, Wheeling, West Virginia.  The purpose of the hearing is to solicit 
comment on a proposal to reprogram FY 2014 Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) funds.  
 
The City proposes to repair the slippage on Vine Street in East Wheeling with a 
piling and lagging wall. It is estimated the project will cost $80,000.   CDBG funds 
in the amount of $15,285 would be reprogrammed from FY 2014 Curbs and 
Sidewalks and an additional amount of $64,715 from FY 2014 Contingencies for 
a total of $80,000.   A like amount would be reprogrammed to a new line item 
within FY 2014 to be called the Vine Street Slip Repair project.  
 
There are no other changes.  Any person, group or agency having questions 
concerning this proposed program amendment should contact Nancy M. Prager, 
Director, Economic and Community Development (ECD) Department, City-
County Building, Room 305, 1500 Chapline Street, Wheeling, West Virginia 
26003 during the regular business hours of 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through 
Friday, excluding legal holidays.  Telephone:  (304) 234-3701.  Fax: (304) 234-
3899.   
 
All interested parties are encouraged to attend the March 15, 2016 public hearing 
and will be given the opportunity to present oral and written testimony concerning 
this proposed amendment.  The City-County building is accessible to the 
physically challenged.  However, any person with a disability requiring special 
accommodations to attend should contact the ECD Department and for the 
hearing impaired call 711. 
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